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SPECIAL End of Year Report 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  720 E. Kearney St., Springfield, MO 65803 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

October- November Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Can We Share A Blessing? 
 

 

We are praising God - This man and 
his family recently joined! The 

Rawitzky’s (ra-witz-keys) are South 
African - this is a picture of the dad, 

Kurt. Saved, Baptized and now 
coming for membership. WOW! A 

picture of the entire family is 
forthcoming. We are so thankful. 

Praising Jesus & Sharing!! 

 

 
 

 

  2021 or 2022 Furlough?  
 
 
 

    A number of churches have been 
asking about our next furlough and 
we want to address the matter briefly. 
In short, although we are not on  a 
“lock-down” at this moment, the 
flights from New Zealand and back 
are VERY expensive - somewhere in 
the neighbourhood of $2,500 per 
person round trip. That’s from where 
we now live to Auckland, then out to 
LAX and on to Oklahoma and return.  
Then, upon return to NZ there is a 
two week quarantine that is costing 
upwards of $2000. per person. That 
could change but is the information 
we have right now. Please keep us in 
prayer - it is daunting to know that it 
could be another year or so before 
these things change.  because . . . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We NEED Your Prayer 
 
 
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Prayer is VITAL 
 

 

Please prayer For Andre 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Sunday Andre accepted Christ 
as His Savior and after Church a 
horrific tragedy occurred to his 

family. Please pray for this dear man 
and his grieving family -  

Your Prayers ARE needed. 
 
 
 

 


